Alina Barcenas

From: Julie Castaneda

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 2:53 PM
To: COB_matl

Subject: FW: Green Valley Roads

From: larry jackson | e

Date: December 7, 2017 at 10:42:30 AM MST

To: "Ally.Miller@pima.gov" <Ally.Miller@pima.gov>

Cc: "Ramon.Valadez(@pima.gov" <Ramon.Valadez@pima.gov>, "Sharon.Bronson(@pima.gov"

<Sharon.Bronson(@pima.gov>, "Steve. Christy@pima.gov" <Steve.Christy(@pima.gov>,
"Richard . Elias@pima.gov" <Richard Elias@pima.gov>
Subject: Green Valley Roads

We are long time Green Valley property owners and tax payers. We are extremely unhappy at the terrible
condition of the county owned roads. Improveing only the good roads makes no sense as we watch our
Green Valley roads continue to deteriorate to their current failed position. We have asked many times for
a fair share of road funds which up until June have only been HURF funds. The state swept money from
HURF funds and redirected it towards plugging holes in the state budget. Now, we had the promise of an
increase in our praperty tax that would be used exclusively for repair of local county roads. We were
encouraged that we would begin the journey to fix our failed roads. The Pima County Transportation
Department's plan was once again directed only at preservation which does nothing for our failed

roads. There has to be a way for the County to step up and find a way to fix our failed roads.

KOFRD

ny

{PCU

g

r
i

3

el

iz
1

J

ECT

T
.
3



Alina Barcenas

From: Julie Castaneda

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 2:53 PM
To: COB_mail
Subject: FW: Green Valley road

From: Jerry MarTion g s e e a
Date: December 7, 2017 at 1:10:58 PM MST
To: <Sharon.Bronson@pima.gov>

Subject: Green Valley road

Reply-To: Jerry Marrion

Greetings and Marry Christmas!

Please listen to the well though out request from residents and the Green Valley Council
regarding fixing our horrible roads that have long been ignored and neglected. Under the District
4 Plan, Green Valley wants $600,000 in special road tax money, not the pittance amount of

$51,437 being recommended by Pima County Board of Supervisors. We are watching. Enough
said.

Norma Marrion
979 W. Camino Guarina
Green Valley, AZ 85614



